Long-Term Care Visitor Policy Changes November 16", 2020
As an organization, the safety and well-being of our residents and team members has been our priority throughout this pandemic.

As of November 16th, the Ministry of Long-Term Care has updated its visitor policy to align with the province’s COVID-19 Response Framework,
placing public health regions into five levels. Villages located in regions moving into the Orange-Restrict and Red-Control levels will have additional
restrictions in place for visits and absences. As always, Villages declared in outbreak or residents in self-isolation will have the highest restrictions.
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